
REPORT ON THE SELECTBOARD MEETING OF TUESDAY, JANUARY 10, 2023 
Prepared by Alison Freeman 

Note: These are not official minutes -- -- just notes taken by me. Official minutes will be available from the 
Town Office and will be posted on the Town web site following Board approval at the next meeting.  
Please email me at news@singingbridge.net with any questions, comments, or requests to subscribe to the list. 
To unsubscribe, simply follow the instructions at the bottom of this email. 
THE MEETING: The meeting was conducted as a Zoom hybrid. Selectboard members Rich Donaldson and Jon 
Collins, and Town Administrator, Amanda Campbell, were together in the Town Office. Bronwen Tudor was 
on Zoom. There were 6 members of the public in attendance on Zoom. 
The minutes of the meeting of December 13, 2022, were approved. They will be posted on the Town website. 
MOST IMPORTANT/INTERESTING ITEMS: In my judgment, the following items were the most important 
things covered during the meeting. 

• Brian Whalen was appointed as Fire Chief 
• Representative Allison Hepler will attend the 1/24 Selectboard Meeting to provide a legislative update 
• The Town is still in need of an Animal Control Officer. Please contact the Town Office if interested 
• Rachel Kennedy was appointed to the Recreation Committee 
• Spirit of America 2023 award – first call for nominees 

 
CORRESPONDENCE: 
Amanda reported on correspondence received. For a complete listing of this correspondence, see the Meeting 
Agenda on the Town website. 
The most interesting items were: 

• State of Maine Dept. of Agriculture – browntail moth survey update was received. For more 
information visit https://www.maine.gov/dacf/knockoutbtm 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS/DATES: 
Recreation Committee Tuesday January 3  6pm HYBRID 
Planning Board  Wednesday January 4  7pm HYBRID 
Shellfish Committee  Thursday January 5  7pm OFFICE 
Conservation Commission Monday January 9  6:30pm ZOOM 
Select Board   Tuesday January 10  7pm HYBRID 
Solid Waste Committee Thursday January 12  7pm ZOOM 
TOPMB   Tuesday January 17  4pm OFFICE 
School Committee  Wednesday January 18 5pm HYBRID 
Planning Board  Wednesday January 18 7pm HYBRID 
Select Board    Tuesday January 24  7pm HYBRID 
The Town Office will be CLOSED Monday 1/16   
 
The next meeting of the Selectboard will be at 7 PM on Tuesday, January 24th. The public is welcome to attend 
on ZOOM. Contact Amanda Campbell or Alex Neese at the Town Office to get the Meeting ID and Password. 
Prepared and distributed by Alison Freeman 
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